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Dear Maria and Chris,
 
On behalf of the ASC Curriculum Committee (ASCC), I want to thank you again for coming to the
curriculum meeting last Friday and answering some questions about the proposed new
specialization in Data Visualization in the BS Data Analytics.  I am glad to report that the proposal
was unanimously approved by the ASCC.
 
The proposal is now being advanced to the Council on Academic Affairs (at OAA) for its review.
Further communication about the review will come directly from OAA.
 
Regards,
Bernadette
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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